
September 2025 Newsletter 

                                
 

Dixie Youth Coach Pitch and Ozone ball games started Monday, Augut 25th and 
games will be played through September. Come show your support to these teams, 

grab a hot dog and a snack from our concession stand and cheer these kids on!  
See our webpage for game dates and times at https://sharonsc.gov/  

 
 

 
 

Monday, September 1st is Labor Day – Town Hall will be closed.  
Labor Day, a federal holiday since 1894 that honors the achievements of American 

workers and their contributions to the country's strength.  
 
 

 

Individuals interested in filing for candidacy in the Mayor and Council (4)  
seats must register by September 5th at 5 pm at:  

Board of Voter Registration and Election Office of York County 

6 South Congress Street, Level 1, Suite 1201 

York SC 29745 

https://sharonsc.gov/


 

 
 

The next Fresh Farmers & Artisan Market will be held Saturday, September 6th as 

well as Cars & Coffee, starting at 8 am.  Our vendors are passionate about their 

products and it is apparent in the goods and services that can be found at our market! 

These are some of the items or services you can look forward to:  

Fowl Word Farm - Salts, Eggs, Freeze Dried Treats 
Rescue Ranger Bakery - Gluten Free Products 

Saints Knives - Free Knife Sharpening, Pre Owned Knives, EDC and More! 
Wild Faith Family Farm - Sugar Snap Peas, Lavender, Eggs, 

 Radish, Kale, and Veggie Plants 
Bearded Wonder Workshop - Wood Crafts 

Brooke's Bakery - Assorted Baked Products 
JE Colosi Creations - Veteran Handmade Wooden Bowls 

Pansies Place - Goat Milk Soaps and More 
B Sweets – Baked Goods  

 
If you plan on participating this year or know someone that may be intersted please 

contact Dave Ladish at The Sharon Grill at www.thesharongrill.com. 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Sharon Town Council meet on the second Monday of each month, if you would like 

to attend or have something to share, please join us at 7pm on September 8th. We 

encourage your input and feedback regarding things around town. 

 

http://www.thesharongrill.com/


 

September 11th has become an annual day of remembrance, reflection, and service 

across the United States. This year marks 24 years since the horrific attacks on our 

country. Never forget.  

 

 

 

The Town of Sharon is hosting - Get To Know 5 – 0!   
Sheriff Tony Breeden and his staff will be visiting with the town on  

September 18th at 6pm.  Join us at Sharon Fire Department -  
Bring your questions, concerns and ideas to be discussed in an open forum.  

 
 Food and snack vendors will be on site if you want to purchase supper or get a snack! 

 
 
 

 
 

The Senior Luncheon at Sharon Methodist Church will be on September 19th from 

11am until 12:30pm. Free meal served, and entertainment provided. Donations are 

appreciated. These luncheons are held on the 3rd Friday of each month. 



 

 

Congratulations to Adam & Rhowena Austin at 1718 Dr Saye Ln for winning the “Yard 
of the Month” for August! Your landscaping and front porch look so crisp and clean! 

The Austins will receive a $20 Lowes gift card and a sign in the yard  
recognizing them as “Yard of the Month”!  

Thank you for setting an example in the community! #KSB 
 
 
 

Welcome to our area HWS Sanitation out of Hickory Grove!  
Give Ronald or Erica a call at 803-925-4011 to start your trash pickup services!  

 

 



 
Looking to expand your creativity?  Check out Black Walnut Farmstead! 

 

 

 
If you have something you would like to have us share in our monthly newsletter, 

please contact Sharon Town Hall at 803-927-1927 or townofsharon@comporium.net. 


